
We recently learned that Centennial is planning on diverting airport noise
from Highlands Ranch/Lone Tree to Castle Pines North.  This plan is patently
unfair and outrageous.  Residents of Castle Pines North chose to drive the
extra distance in order to avoid such noise - we have rights too, as I am
sure you know.

Please reconsider this misguided plan.  If there is anything further I need
to do to have my voice heard, please let me know.  Thank you for your time,
courtesy and consideration.

Very truly yours,

Molly Clemons
Resident, Castle Pines North
(8376 Winter Berry Drive, Castle Rock, CO  80108)


